Santa Fe Energy Company

500 West Illinois
Midland, Texas 79701
915/687-3551

June 21, 1985

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
District I

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

Attention: Mr. J. T. Sexton, Supervisor

Re: Aprplication to Convert
SFFRR No. 15 to SWD

Gentlemen:

Santa Fe Energy Company is applying to convert its SFPRR No. 15 well to
salt water disposal (SWD) dinto the San Andres formation at an approxi-
mate depth of 5000'. SFPRR No. 15 is in the West Sawyer (San Andres)
Field and is located in Unit B, Sec. 34, T-95, R-37E, \MPM, Lea County,
New Mexico.

SFPRR No. 15 will replace SFPRR No. 6 SWD which was P&A'd 3/13/85 due to
casing and tubing problems. SFPRR No. 6 was located in Unit D, Sec. 33,
T-9S, R-37E, NMPM and disposed into the San Andres by NMOCD order
R-5073.

The San Andres is productive in this area. We understand a hearing may
be required, but request administrative approval as this well replaces
SFPRR No. 6 SWD which had already been approved by hearing.

Sincerely,

Sl

Hugh L. Boyt
District Production Manager
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